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We are very happy today to have the visit of Bishop Webster and of the group which comes to us
from the Caribbean. To all of you, dear sons and daughters, We extend Our most cordial
welcome.

We are grateful for your visit and thank you for coming to Us. We take the occasion to express to
you and through you to your families and to all the beloved people of your Islands our affection in
the Lord. Through you We send Our greeting into your homes; it goes to your loved ones, to the
aged, to your children, to the youth, to the sick, to the workers and to all those who would have
liked to be here this morning: “The grace of the Lord Jesus Christ, the love of God and the
fellowship of the Holy Spirit be with you all” (2 Cor. 13, 13).

With Our special Apostolic Blessing.
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